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Thursday 14th November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Christmas Raffle 2024 

We are holding a Christmas Raffle to raise funds to enhance children’s experiences in 
school. We would welcome any donations for this raffle to be handed in to the school office 
before Monday 9th December. The raffle will be drawn in school during refreshments, 
before the Christmas Performance on Friday 13th December. 

Please find, attached to this letter, 5 strips of raffle tickets. Each strip costs £1.00. A 
payment item has been set up on ParentPay in order for you to purchase tickets. Cash will 
also be accepted at the school office. Please return the duplicate tickets (for those tickets 
purchased) to the school office with your child’s name written on the back of each ticket. 
Any unsold tickets can also be returned to the school office. 

There is no obligation for anyone to buy tickets, however, we are aware that some people 
often request more tickets, as wider family and friends like to support the school. Should 
anyone wish for additional tickets, please let us know. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mrs Ashton 
Executive Headteacher 
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